
Welcome to Your New Home! 

Dear Homeowner, 

We are excited to have you in our community! Below are some frequently asked questions that 

may help you settle in: 

Frequently Asked Questions 

1. What is the local waste collection schedule? 

Waste collection occurs every Tuesday and Friday. Please ensure your bins are out by 7 AM. 

2. Where are the nearest grocery stores? 

The closest grocery store is located at Main St. and 5th Ave., approximately 1 mile from your 

new home. 

3. How do I register for local utilities? 

You can register online for water and electricity through the following websites: 

examplewater.com and exampleelectric.com. 

4. Are there any community events coming up? 

Yes! We host a community picnic on the first Saturday of every month at the local park. All new 

residents are welcome! 

5. Who do I contact for maintenance issues? 

For any maintenance issues, please contact our community management team at (123) 456-7890 

or email us at support@community.com. 

We hope you find this information useful. If you have any further questions, feel free to reach 

out! 

Welcome again, 

Your Friendly Neighborhood Association 

http://examplewater.com/
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